
Mar 31 - Apr 4, 2025
Monday, Mar 31

Dress for the Weather
8.  Important Dates 

Mar 15-30 - Spring Break Holiday
Mar 31 - First Day back after Spring Break
Apr 4 - Hot Lunch (White Spot)
Apr 11 - Hot Lunch (Sushi)
Apr 16 - PAC Meeting at 9am
Apr 18/21- Good Friday/Easter Monday Holidays (No School)
Apr 23 - Sharing Assembly
Apr 28 - Class Photos 
Apr 29 - Learning Update posted on MyEd

Remember to bring a water
bottle, hat and extra clothes!

 2. Gardening at Thompson - Donation of items from Families
The garden committee will begin planting this Spring with students. If families have any of the following items
that are in good condition, but no longer needed/wanted at home, please email: thompson@sd38.bc.ca

     Items: trowels, bamboo sticks, tonka dump trucks, seedling trays, seed starter kit, soil, wagon, pots, pans, ladles

If your child will be away, 
please call the Early Warning

Line: 604-668-6426 

Tuesday, Apr 1 Wednesday, Apr 2 Thursday, Apr 3 Friday, Apr 4 

Follow us 
@thomptiger1 

THOMPSON ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

 1. Wishing everyone a restful and joyful Spring Break
The Thompson Elementary community has worked very hard. We are looking forward to a great April-June!

  5. Thompson Yearbook Cover Design - Submissions due April 4, 2025
See the attachment for more information

 4. SD38 - Strategic Plan 2025-2030 - What is it? - CLICK HERE
The Richmond School District’s 2025–2030 Strategic Plan serves as a roadmap to guide our
efforts over the next five years identifying the priorities and goals to support student success.

 3. Camp Jubilee for grade 5/6 parents - Water Safe programs
A reminder to sign up for for Water Safe - details are in your student information package

 6. Become Homestay in the Richmond School District
Contact Richmond Internation Education (RIE) Homestay Program for local families to offer a welcoming hom
Email: study@sd38.bc.ca
Phone: 604-668-6217

Hot Lunch - White Spot
First Day Back, after 

Spring Break

 7. Vancouver Coastal Health - Promoting wellness. Ensuring care.
See the attachment for more information

Letter from Dr. Meena Dawar, Medical Health Officer

https://thompson.sd38.bc.ca/
https://thompson.sd38.bc.ca/
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://sd38.bc.ca/strategic-plan-2025-2030
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290


Notice, Name, Nurture 
Capturing some BIG IDEA, PHYSICAL LITERACY and NUMERACY

LEARNING that is occurring THIS WEEK at Thompson Elementary  



Parking Lot Reminders 
SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY:

Students and families are to ALWAYS walk on the outside of the parking lot and using the
designated crosswalks
Students should NEVER exit the car unless it is parked in a designated parking spot

       or in the drop off line, along the sidewalk curb
Students and families should NEVER walk through the parking lot 
For ease and flow - we ask that you refer to the ‘Parking Lot Info’ below

 
BY THE NUMBERS: 

We have 20 designated parking spots for parents - ideally our younger students
Having designated parent parking is rare and not typical at most elementary schools

 With approximately 260 students; we encourage walking to school, if possible 

 


